Dear Mayfield Residents,



Planning for the future of Mayfield is essential to maintaining the quality of life. A general plan is being updated now and will allow the Town to steer growth while providing an adequate level of service for citizens. The general plan is legally required and will advise decisions made on housing, land use, and transportation. This plan needs your input in order to appropriately balance the community vision and private property rights. An event will be held on May 4th to garner public input. Members from the Town Council, the Planning Commission, and the Mayor will make efforts to ensure your opinions on the matter are heard at this event and at town hall appointments prior to the event. In the meantime we hope you will consider what you want Mayfield to be like in the future: friendly? rural? clean? business-friendly? small? The survey completed last fall gave us some cornerstones to start building from. We look forward to hearing more details from you on the vision of what makes Mayfield the type of town we all want it to be. If you would like more information you can contact one of the following members of the Town Council or Planning Commission:

Malynda Bjerregaard, Councilmember - 435-760-5702

John P. Christensen, Mayor – 435-340-1330

Planning Commission
Grant Hansen -528-3582
Doug Bjerregaard – 528-3255
Catherine Coulter – 528-3091
Dennis Faatz – (435) 851-6935
Bruce Fuller -528-3804

March 1, 2017

Dear Mayfield Residents,



Planning for the future of Mayfield is essential to maintaining the quality of life. A general plan is being updated now and will allow the Town to steer growth while providing an adequate level of service for citizens. The general plan is legally required and will advise decisions made on housing, land use, and transportation. This plan needs your input in order to appropriately balance the community vision and private property rights. An event will be held on May 4th to garner public input. Members from the Town Council, the Planning Commission, and the Mayor will make efforts to ensure your opinions on the matter are heard at this event and at town hall appointments prior to the event. In the meantime we hope you will consider what you want Mayfield to be like in the future: friendly? rural? clean? business-friendly? small? The survey completed last fall gave us some cornerstones to start building from. We look forward to hearing more details from you on the vision of what makes Mayfield the type of town we all want it to be. If you would like more information you can contact one of the following members of the Town Council or Planning Commission:

Malynda Bjerregaard, Councilmember - 435-760-5702

John P. Christensen, Mayor – 435-340-1330

Planning Commission
Grant Hansen -528-3582
Doug Bjerregaard – 528-3255
Catherine Coulter – 528-3091
Dennis Faatz – (435) 851-6935